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To: Chris Palmer

Subiect: RE: Drill date for Livermore Pipeline Leak

Chris,

Thanks for the update, lwill not be coming out to the site on April 2.

Regards,
Jerry Wickhom
Alomedq Counly Environmentol Heolth
I l3l Horbor Boy Porkwoy
Alomedo. C A. 9 4502-657 7
510-56/-629,l phone
5 10-332-9335 fox
lerrv,wlckhom@acgov.oro

From: Chris Palmer Imailto:cp@ce-labs.com]
Sent: Monday, March 26, 2007 11:34 AM
To: Wickham, lerry, Env. Health
Subject: Drill date for Livermore Pipeline Leak

Jerry

We are tentatively set for starting drilling at Livermore Airport on Monday April 2, 2007 fot he Geoprobes ar ound
the pipeline and USTS at the airport. lf the schedule changes I will call or email. I guess we'd be drilling by about
8:30 once on-site. lf you have any questions, please call or email.

Chris Palmer
Consolidated Engineering Laboratories, Inc.
2001 Crow Canyon Road, Suite 100
San Ramon, CA 94583
oh 9251314-7137 cell 408 640/2898

3/27/2007


